
Voicemail from Matt Heimann, 807 Blair Ave, left Friday February 12, 2021 at 2:40 p.m. 

“Hi Joanna, this is Matt Heimann. I am a neighbor of the 854 Edmund Avenue property, which I believe 
on the City Council to be demoed. I would like to ask that the property be saved and revitalized. I 
wanted to see, I don’t see the minutes yet, so I don’t know the decision yet. I know FNA, as well as the 
property owner, has been having difficulty getting funding and ability to renovate it. As a neighbor I 
would like to keep and do what I can to express I would like to keep the building and have it revitalized. 
If you could give me a call back, that would be great [phone number redacted].” 

Joanna Zimny spoke with property owner Tuesday, February 16, 2021 at 9:30 am.  

 

 


